Summer of 2017 Fine Forgiveness

The Newark Public Library will offer
two paths to overdue fine forgiveness:

1. All children who participate in the
Summer Reading Challenge will have
their fines waived.

2. Library borrowers who bring non-
perishable food for Essex County
pantries* will have their fines waived.

Program Details

- June 19 through September 9.

- Fines on one overdue item will be waived for each food item.

* ltems must be returned. Fees for lost, damaged, or interlibrary
loan materials will not be waived.

* Food for the pantries will be accepted at all Library locations.

Patrons are encouraged to bring canned goods or items in boxes or plastic jars
to any Library location in exchange for fine forgiveness.

Thank you for participating and for returning your Library materials!

*In partnership with the MEND (Meeting Essential Needs With Dignity)

THE NEWARK Summer Hunger Busters Community Food Drive.
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For more information, please call 973-733-7791.

www.npl.org




